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Lancaster, Pennsylvania 
 

 
Presider: Ed McGeehan 
Invocation: Darrell Gerke 

 
Guests:  Cy Fritz 
 Stefanie Valar 

Ed Hauck 
Mary Ann Dabek  

 

Happy Bucks:  
 

Bill Hager: Attended many marriages 
Dan Forry:  Was the first voter at his polling place this morning.  Don’t miss this 

civic privlidge and opportunity, even if it is somewhat symbolic in this off year. 
Michele Weiss:  Worrying about the Tornado victims in Oklahoma. 
Ed Bednar: Joe Kirjiaka golf outing 

Cy Fritz: Worrying about the Tornado victims in Oklahoma. 
Stafanie Valar: 59th birthday 
Jeff Dombach: 31st Wedding anniversary, and moved last kid out of house. 

Darrell Gerke: Worrying about the Tornado victims in Oklahoma. 
 

 

Announcements & Business 
 

EREY – Every Rotarian is asked Every Year to make a $100 

contribution to the Rotary Foundation.  Our Rotary year runs thru 
6/30/2013.  If you have NOT made your contribution, make it now.  
Kathryn Pearce can take your contribution, or make it online. 

our club # is 5348       district # 7390 
 

 

 
 
Join other District Rotarians at the Governer’s Installation Banquet, 

July 2, Sheraton Harrisburg Hershey Hotel, 4650 Lindle Road, 
Harrisburg. Registration and details here. 
 

 
 
 

 

Rotary’s Four Way Test 

 Is it the TRUTH? 

 Is it FAIR to all 
concerned? 

 Will it build 
GOODWILL and 

BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

 Will it be BENEFICIAL 
to all concerned?" 

 

Attendance Men Women Visitors 

Present 18 4 4 

% of Gender 67% 50%   

 

http://www.lancasterhempfieldrotary.com/
http://www.rotary.org/en/Contribute/Pages/ridefault.aspx
http://www.rotary7390.org/LinkClick.aspx?fileticket=FY-ZyQegoGc%3d&tabid=57
http://www.lancasterhempfieldrotary.com/


The Crab & Rib Fest will be Sept 8.  Doug needs organizers and 
helpers.  Contact Doug to help at doug_herr@ml.com.  Put it in 

your calendar, 
Doug picked this date because the weather is expected to be 
spectacular. doug_herr@ml.com.  Click to help. 

 
Doug told us about two other opportunities for the club to support 
Hempfield School District.  1) School supplies or 2) holiday gifts for 

needy students.  Either would be a $3,000 - $4,000 annual commitment, and be 
scalable.  Would start with the Landisville Primary Center.  More discussion to follow. 
 

 
The hotel will be renovating all of the meeting spaces from 6/10-
6/22 so, we will have to move Rotary to the Outlaw Chamber in 

Loxley’s restaurant on 6/11 and 6/18. This is a private room that 
seats up to 50 people so, it will work perfectly for Rotary. We will set 
as close to your normal set-up as we can. If you have any 

questions/concerns, please let me know.” 

Ed expects nothing less than 100% Attendance for June 11 and 
June 18 

 
  
 

Pete West is organizing the upcoming Community meal June 6.  
Contact him if you can help.  pwest@weconsultingllc.com 
 

 
 

 

 
The June 25th meeting will be an evening meeting at The Vinyard 
at Grandview, for a wine tasting event.  Visitors will be $10.  This 

will be President Ed’s last meeting before we put him out to 
pasture.  Eric takes over in July. 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Program  

 
Mary Ann Dabek 
Greystone Manor  

 
 

mailto:doug_herr@ml.com
mailto:doug_herr@ml.com
mailto:pwest@weconsultingllc.com


Mary Ann gave an informative talk about Greystone Manor Therapeutic Riding Center 
 

Its’ mission is to enhance the lives of individuals with special needs through equine 
riding therapy. 
 

Has been a 501c3 since 1981 
40 acres on Hartman Station Road 
87 Participants 

10-15 Horses 
 
The benefits of Therapeutic Riding include 

 Coordination 
 Posture 
 Gross Motor skills 

Improved perception/sensory motor integration 
 
Always need more horses and Volunteers. 

 
 
 

 
        ‘ding’ 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Member Advertisement: 
(Your free ad can go here – email it to me at ajacobs@isaacsdeli.com.  If we don’t have 

a compromising photo of a club member for this section, we’ll put in a club member’s 

advertisement.) 
 
 

 
 

 
OUR CLUB GOALS FOR THIS YEAR 

 
Increase membership by 6+ 

100% participation in Rotary Foundation giving 
Become a Vibrant Club 

 

http://www.greystonemanortrc.org/
mailto:ajacobs@isaacsdeli.com
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&sa=X&rls=com.microsoft:en-US&biw=1600&bih=754&tbm=isch&tbnid=RzIdsxoWYDIhpM:&imgrefurl=http://msre.org/meetings/2011-5-8-meeting/&docid=Onu1R7K9OmsG6M&imgurl=http://mtnstaterotaryeclub.org/wp-content/uploads/2010/11/rotary-bell.jpg&w=125&h=192&ei=VKJcUay3Eeuq0AHdo4CoDA&zoom=1&ved=1t:3588,r:7,s:0,i:106&iact=rc&dur=600&page=1&tbnh=153&tbnw=100&start=0&ndsp=24&tx=71&ty=90


Nobody seems to have advertisements to contribute. 
 

In lieu of that, I noticed that only four of the Women of Rotary showed up this morning, 
but they strategically planted one of them at each of the four tables.   
 

I half expected one to leap to her feet and shout “Let’s take ‘em!” 
 
Here is the layout. 

 
 

 
 
 

I’m looking for summer vacation photos for the newsletter during the next 
few months.  Email me the photos, or links to the photos.  Thanks.  
ajacobs@isaacsdeli.com 

 

mailto:ajacobs@isaacsdeli.com

